
Catamaran + Optum =   

OptumRx combines the resources of Catamaran with 
UnitedHealthcare’s Optum pharmacy services—two 
industry leaders now together under the OptumRx name.

Expect a seamless transition—no need for you 
to make any changes at this time.
•	 Same single sign-on from www.gbophb.org  

(HealthFlex/WebMD website) 
•	 Same phone number for customer support: 

1-855-239-8471 
•	 Same retail pharmacy network
•	 Same mail-order process and forms;  

new state-of-the-art facility
•	 Prescriptions do not need to be resubmitted
Watch for the OptumRx logo, new website look,  
enhanced website features and a combined formulary*  
as Catamaran transitions to OptumRx.
More details at www.catamaranrx.com (“Latest News”).

4844/101215

*�The combined formulary will take effect January 1, 2016. Participants who will  
be impacted by formulary changes will be notified directly by OptumRx.

http://www.gbophb.org
http://www.catamaranrx.com
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Catamaran Is Now 

Your HealthFlex pharmacy 
benefit has a new name: 
OptumRx.

http://www.gbophb.org

